
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

Environment Agency Grabbing Survey 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners are advised that an Environment Agency Grabbing Survey will be taking place in 
the Port of Ipswich on 1st December 2023 for approximately 6hours. 

 
The vessel undertaking the work is the Katabatic. 

 

 
For further information the vessel will have a listening watch on VHF CH68. 

ONS will also monitor VHF CH68 for any further information required. 
 
 
 
 

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

30 November 2023 
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